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Dear <<First Name>>

2021 has been yet another year of disruptions due to the pandemic, but we
are glad to have the invaluable love and support from individuals such as

yourself.

Keeping families close to their seriously ill and hospitalised children remains
our key focus especially during these challenging times.

This holiday season, please open your hearts and wallets and give
generously to those in need.

Click here to discover how you can give back.

And for those for who want to go a step further:

You can create your own Facebook fundraiser and share it with your friends
and families. Creating a fundraiser is easy and we welcome fundraisers with

any goal amount.

Your generous donations will go towards providing the basic necessities of
our families such as the purchase of groceries and supplies for the Ronald
McDonald House and Ronald McDonald Family Rooms, and also help fund
our "Paediatric Happy Snack Packs Programme" that brings joy to the little

ones warded at NUH and IMH.

Click here to start a Fundraiser

Heartfelt Stories from our Beneficiaries

Meet Melissa Tan, and her son Ayden - who was diagnosed with a congenital
heart defect when he was born. This condition impeded his growth, and he

needed to undergo a heart surgery when he was just two-months-old.

Read the full story here

Merry Christmas from the RMHC team

To all our families and friends of RMHC Singapore:

The only thing on our Wishlist this Christmas, is for all our families and
friends of RMHC Singapore, to spend some quality time with your loved

ones.

Stay safe, stay happy, and we look forward to continue to keep families
close in 2022.

With lots of love,
The RMHC Singapore Team.

Ronald McDonald House Charities (RMHC) Singapore is a local chapter of the international Ronald McDonald House Charities. 

RMHC Singapore is a registered society and charity on a simple mission to create, find and support programmes that directly improve the health and wellbeing of children. 

RMHC Singapore is registered under the Societies Act (UEN: S98SS0006C) but not an Institution of Public Character (IPC).
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